
PHIPPS MEETS FASHIONI

-

Phipps Conservatory’s Youth Climate Advisory 
Committee is hosting a sustainable fashion show! 

We are looking for youth from the Pittsburgh    
area to submit their upcycled designs. 

All applications are due May 10th. 
The fashion show is on May 31st  

   at 7pm.

To apply:To learn more:
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